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Nazareth School PTG’s 5 Things… 
October 2024 Edition

a quick highlight of PTG happenings this month 
For more information, please reach out to NazarethSchoolPTG@gmail.com. 

1. The PTG General Meeting will now be held on Tuesday, October 15. Be sure to 
check the Family Envelope for your first poker card!

2. The first Turkey Trot Rubio’s fundraiser will be Wednesday, October 9. 

3. Socktober is here! Student council is collecting packs of new white crew socks 
for Alpha Project, which will distribute them to homeless individuals. Socks are 
the most requested item, and your donations make a big difference!

4. Halloween Carnival is coming! There will be cake decorating, a family costume 
contest, classroom door decorating contest, and more! The next Halloween   
Carnival meeting will be October 9th at 6:30pm.

5. After the Halloween fun is over, Nazareth will be collecting candy, new tooth-
brushes, and toothpaste for children in Tijuana. 


